
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           27 October 2017 15:49
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Mary King
 
Name: Mary
Surname: King

 
 
Message:
Drogheda, being in close proximity to Dublin,in fact,approximately 45km closer than Dundalk,needs to be
recognised as a major town.In order to improve it, it needs investment. Please stop ignoring us!
 
--
This e-mail was sent from a contact form on National Planning Framework (http://npf.ie)
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